
Town of Union Vale Notice of Public Hearing 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Union Vale Town Board on Thursday, 

October 6, 2016 at 7:00pm at the Union Vale Town Hall 249 Duncan Road, Lagrangeville, NY 12540.  The 

Town Board will review and discuss the proposed application to provide handicap accessibility in Tymor 

Park and discuss adding handicap parking spaces in Tymor Park for the Dutchess County Community 

Development Block Grant Program.  All interested persons shall have an opportunity to be heard on the 

proposed application for handicap improvements or any other community development activities.  By 

Order of the Union Vale Town Board 

Mary Lou DeForest, Town Clerk  


